
I am writing in support of HB 4005: Secure Storage and Disrupting Dangerous Access to Firearms. All 

Oregonians will be safer when gun owners store their firearms securely to prevent access by children and 

others who are at risk of causing harm.  

Secure storage legislation reduces the risk of gun violence, especially among children. If passed, HB 

4005 will save lives and reduce the exposure of gun owners who might otherwise be found liable for 

needless deaths due to negligent gun storage. 

I urge you to support HB 4005. Lives depend on it. 
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